
Connie: 

As a Vietnam Veteran that served with a Korean Infantry Company over there I have 
been a longtime supporter of the VFW and American Legion. I have been a member 
of the Legion for 48 years and am a life member of the VFW. 

These clubs struggle financially and at the same time do so much for veterans and 
the communities they serve. These clubs are valuable assets to our 

communities. To this end I have suggested that these clubs be allowed to install slot 
machines, as a revenue generator. 

I can visit a club at almost any time and hear of someone who has either just 

returned or are leaving for a casino in CT, ME, or NY. This revenue could stay in VT 

and with our clubs. We already have gambling in VT, this is just another form. 

Roger E. Joslin 
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